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The Association continues to emphasise its role in developing meaningful twinning 
links. 
 
We are please to report on the success of the concert given jointly by music students 
from Novi Sad and music students from Norwich and Norfolk. 
 
Working with the Norfolk Music Service and the Isidor Bajić Music School in Novi Sad 
proved to be most successful and it is anticipated that this contact and cooperation will 
lead to a regular exchange of students to and from both cities. 
 
The young people from Norwich acted as hosts to the visitors. They developed a 
closer understanding of the positive and evolving situation in Novi Sad in particular and 
Serbia in General. 
 
The visitors from Novi Sad experienced a week of continuing wonderment and their 
visits to London, Southwold and Holkham gave them much to think about. 
 
The value of this exchange exercise is proved in the experience of one of the young 
visitors who, at the age of 17, has never been further that Belgrade.  It was reported 
that he was quite terrified of going into an aero plane! 
 
To widen the experience of just this one person has proved the exercise worthwhile. 
 
The support of the Twinning Committee contributed greatly to the success of the 
occasion. 

 










